
  ST. GENEVIEVE CATHOLIC PARISH 
  PO Box 6, 403 Burgar Street  Twisp, WA 98856 
  Office Tel: 509-997-4201   
  Website:  www.methowcatholic.org 
  Email:  shbrewstercds@gmail.com 
 

Pastor:  Rev Pedro Bautista-Peraza  509-689-2931 
Deacon:  Rev Mr. Bill Wehmeyer  425-941-9171 (bwehmeyer1945@gmail.com) 

Child & Youth Protection: 

 Carmen Merrill - 1 718- 639-3188 

Parish Council:  

 Jim Brousseau - Chair, Carmen Merrill,  

 Ginny Humling, Dennis Doyle, Tom 
 Leuschen, April Stephens 

Finance Council:  

 Nancy Kirner, Robert Gatlin, Tom Flynn 

Altar Society:  

 Sarah Salmon   

Bookkeeper: 

 Nancy Kirner 253-370-0798 

Altar Servers: 

  

Religious Education: 

 Program Coordinator:  Sarah Salmon 

 Children:  April Stephens 

 Adult:  Deacon Bill Wehmeyer 

Church Cleaning:  

 Julie Wehmeyer 425-830-0904 

Baptismal Prep: 

 Deacon Bill Wehmeyer  425-941-9171 

Sick & Homebound: 

 Deacon Bill Wehmeyer  425-941-9171 
Prayer Chain: 

 Sarah Salmon  996-9892 

Adoration scheduling: 

 Leah Kominak  997-3268 

Parish Bulletin: 

 Abby Brousseau 206-920-3811 

               Gale Haley 509-765-0653 

 Deacon Bill Wehmeyer 425-941-9171 

• Reconciliation: (Confession)  available, 

following Mass, on Sunday and Wednes-

day - please contact Fr Pedro, before 

mass, to confirm  availability.  Also by 

appointment. 

• Baptism:  Please contact the Deacon or 

Pastor, at least one month prior to desired 

date. 

• Sacrament of Marriage:  Please contact 

the Deacon or Pastor at least six months 

prior to desired date. 

BUILDING COMMITTEE meets every 2nd & 

4th Wednesday  at 11:a.m. after Mass. All are 

welcome to attend. Questions? Contact Dennis 

Doyle 509-997-7311 or 360-807-3791 

People with ideas about the New Parish Hall and with 

building skills—Please Attend  

WELCOME: NO MATTER WHAT YOUR PRESENT OR PAST STATUS IN THE CATHOLIC CHURCH.  NO MATTER 
YOUR PERSONAL HISTORY, AGE, RACE OR BACKGROUND.   

YOU ARE INVITED, WELCOMED, ACCEPTED AND LOVED AT ST. GENEVIEVE CATHOLIC PARISH. 

Financial Report: 

Weekly Budget: $1,255.00 

1/21          $935.00                                                   

1/28        $1074.00       

           Mass Schedule:  

 Sun, Feb. 4 - @11:00 a.m. Fifth Sunday in 

Ordinary Time (Rosary 10:30 a.m.)  

 Wed, Feb 7 - @9:30 p.m. (Adoration / 

Benediction will precede 5:00 to 9:00 

a.m.)  

 Sun, Feb. 11 - @11:00 a.m., Sixth Sunday 

in Ordinary Time (Rosary 10:30 a.m.)  

 Looking forward - Ash Wednesday - Feb 14  

 

 
Please Remember 
in your prayers:  

 

 

- Evangeline Grace Knox 

- Levi & Kylee Knox 

- Micah Knox 

- Virgil Harstad 

- Melissa Larsen 

- Bruce Person 

- Maggi (Sarah’s Sister) 

- Adeline Peterson 

- Max Larsen 

- JoAnne Fearing 

- Terry & Barb Anderson 

- Bernice Morgan 

 

 

Repose of the 

Soul of:  

- Brian DeBolt 

 

 

Liturgy of the Word 
Job 7:1–4, 6–7       I am filled with restlessness until the dawn.                                              

Psalm 147              “Praise the Lord, who heals the brokenhearted.”                                                  

1 Corinthians 9:16–19, 22-23      Woe to me if I do not preach the Gospel.                                           

Mark 1:29–39        Jesus cured many who were sick with various diseases. 

There’s nothing like listening to a passage from Job to bring a person down. What hap-
pens to the poor guy ranges from tragic to miserable, leaving him in the throes of despair. 
Still, he turns to God for mercy and healing, much as the people of Capernaum later 
looked to Jesus. Listening to the word of God today, may we renew our trust in the Lord 
in the face of illnesses and difficulties. 

 

Question of the Week How do I best learn more deeply about Jesus? 

 

                                

Caffeine & Calories:  The weekly social hour continues, after Mass. Please 

consider hosting C&C after Mass. Contact Alicia Browm 509-429-1621 for 

info.                                                                                                                

*Tax letters went out this week.  If you want a detailed list of your dona-

tions, email Nancy.kirner@gmail.com 

*Pick up your Little Black book at the back of the church(saves us post-

age) 

*Rice Bowls are coming! Please consider participating in this CRS Lenten 

activity. 

Vegetarian soup suppers will happen after Station of the Cross every Fri-

day evening. Thanks to all who have signed up to make soup. 

 

 



 


